

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

RICK PERRY GOVERNOR

September 9, 2003

Mr. Manoranjan Mahadeva 23 Indian Summer Place The Woodlands, TX 77381

Dear Mr. Mahadeva:

Congratulations on your recent appointment. Your knowledge and experience will be invaluable to the Texas Board of Physical Therapy Examiners.

I have enclosed a list of my senior staff members. Should you require assistance from anyone in the Governor's Office, please do not hesitate to call.

I appreciate your willingness to serve the State of Texas as my appointee and look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Rick Periz Governor

RP:kwa Attachment